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As conservative Members of the Texas House, we are proud to support the re-election of 
Speaker Joe Straus. Speaker Straus will be decisively re-elected because he encourages 
members to vote in their districts' best interests and because he is a fair, principled leader. 
Most importantly, under his leadership, the House has produced conservative results that 
are good for this state. We and other conservatives are united behind our Speaker and are 
ready to get to work for our constituents. 
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